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Reception : Jasmine M 

Year 1 : Harry B 

Year 2: Harrison P 

Year 3: Ruby-Jo LH 

Year 4: Isaac D 

Year 5: Layton J 

Year 6: Isaac T 

Christian Value – Respect 

Dear God. Give us reverence for all creation and respect for every person that we may mirror your likeness in Jesus 

Christ our Lord. Amen 

Children Uniform—Please could parents clearly label children’s uniform   
especially coats.  There are a number of coats in the lost property without 
names and we want them to be returned to their owner.  Thank you. 

Just a reminder from the kitchen: School Lunch is £2.30 per day and if  
children can make sure all monies are in a named envelope and handed    in 
to the class teacher on a Monday morning please. 

Reindeer Run – Monday 4th 

December 2017 

Reception & KS1—9.35am 

KS2— 10.15am 

Children to come to school in 

their Reindeer Outfits or any 

clothes of Reindeer Colour. 

Could you please send sponsor money in on the 

day 

Please come along and support our Children. 

PTFA Christmas Fair—Friday 1st 

December 2017 

3.30pm—5.00pm 

Come along and support our 

School Fair. Stalls and Fun for 

all! Pre-book your Santa slot in 

the grotto via telephone to the 

School office. 

The Big Christmas Raffle!!    

Tickets will be available to purchase from 3pm under the 

canopy all next week at the fair and at all Christmas Celebra-

tions. Amazing Prizes to be won! 

Grand Draw on 19th December 2017!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 29/11 Flu Vaccines  

 1/12 Christmas Jumper Day: children to come in Christmas jumpers and own clothes for a £1     

donation to Charity  

 1/12 Christmas Fair 3.30pm—5pm 

 

Reception : Frankie R 

Year 1 : Eleanor BM 

Year 2: Lusinda H 

Year 3 : Robyn K 

Year 4: Kacie J 

Year 5 : Florence B  

Year 6 : Lucy B 

 

   

Well done to our Headteacher Award  winner 

this week: Darcy R for brilliant improvement 

in pictogram, Keira S for super maths     

problem solving, Jessica W for super maths, 

Connor H and James H for amazing effort in 

reflection work. 

  
Reception  99.7% 

Year 1  95.7% 

Year 2  98.1% 

Year 3  94.6% 

Year 4  99.3% 

Year 5  96.9% 

Year 6  98.6% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week! Anything over 

98% is amazing!!!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to 

Year 5 

Keep reading every night and make 

sure it is recorded in your child’s home-

work diary/ reading  record.  

 

 

Reception : George P 

Year 1 : Thomas DB 

Year 2: Courtney P 

Year 3 : Jessica W 

Year 4: Matthew J 

Year 5 : Phoebe L 

Year 6 : Isaac T 
Issac R won Star of the week for Brilliant Team Work!! 


